## **College Station Independent School District**



Success...each life...each day...each hour

## **MEMORANDUM**

To: Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent

From: Mike Martindale, Deputy Superintendent

Date: April 12, 2017

Subject: Track Resurfacing at College Station Middle School

Agenda Item: J - 9

Board Priority/

District Goal: Priority 3, Goal 4

## **BACKGROUND**

The Facilities Department is recommending the replacement of the rubber athletic surface on the running track at College Station Middle School. This project was specifically identified in the 2013 Bond Funds, Deferred Maintenance.

Jon Hall, Executive Director of Facilities, and Mark Pantel, Director of Purchasing, cooperated to select the best choice for the district from the Texas Local Government Statewide Purchasing Cooperative (TASB BuyBoard). All items sold through this cooperative are bid and awarded according to state law.

Mr. Hall and Mr. Pantel recommend approval of the proposal to replace the athletic surface on the track at College Station Middle School from Texas Sports Builders per BuyBoard contract #476-15 for \$185,440.00 to be purchased from 2013 Bond Funds, Deferred Maintenance.

## RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the College Station Independent School District Board of Trustees approve the proposal to replace the athletic surface on the track at College Station Middle School from Texas Sports Builders per BuyBoard contract #476-15 for \$185,440.00 to be purchased from 2013 Bond Funds, Deferred Maintenance.

Mike Martindale
Deputy Superintendent for
Business and Operations

1812 Welsh Avenue College Station, TX 77840 979-764-5400 -- www.csisd.org

**CLARK C. EALY, Ph.D.**Superintendent of Schools

My Jaly